
Office Open Week Days From 8:30 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

     July 17, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Heath Hartt, P.E. 

Midwestern Consulting 

3815 Plaza Drive 

Ann Arbor, Michigan  48108 

RE: 1140 Broadway Street 

Ann Arbor, Michigan 

WCWRC Project No. 1913 

 

Dear Mr. Hartt: 

 

This office has reviewed the construction plans for the above referenced project 

to be located in the city of Ann Arbor.  These plans have a job number of 16196, 

a date of July 6, 2018, and were received on July 6, 2018.  As a result of our review, 

we would like to offer the following comments: 

 

1. The design plans are technically correct and do not require revisions at this 

time. Please note any future revisions should be submitted to our office for 

further review. 

2. A drain use permit application will be required for the proposed work within 

the Traver Creek drain easement and discharge to the Traver Creek drain. 

3. Current fees total $258.75, which includes an outstanding balance of $172.50. 

Please remit these fees upon receipt of the accompanying invoice. As 

requested, the invoice is being sent directly to Morningside Equities Group, 

Inc. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Theresa M. Marsik, P.E. 

Storm Water Engineer 
(permit\1140 Broadway Street rev6) 

 
cc: Mr. Ronald Mucha, Morningside Equities Group, Inc. 

Mr. Peter Stephens, City of Ann Arbor Systems Planning Unit 

 Ms. Alexis DiLeo, City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services Unit  

EVAN N. PRATT, P.E. 
 

WATER RESOURCES COMMISSIONER 

705 North Zeeb Road 

P.O. Box 8645 

Ann Arbor, MI  48107-8645 
 

email: drains@ewashtenaw.org 

http://drain.ewashtenaw.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HARRY SHEEHAN 

Chief Deputy Water Resources Commissioner 

 

 

SCOTT A. MILLER, P.E. 

Deputy Water Resources Commissioner 
 

Telephone 734.222.6860 

Fax 734.222.6803 
 

mailto:drains@ewashtenaw.org
http://drain.ewashtenaw.org/

